


 

At the first meeting of the Working Group, the prior consideration of this agenda 

item by the General Assembly since the adoption of the articles by the 

International Law Commission was recalled. As the plenary debate had revealed 

that a divergence of opinion on the fate of the articles continued to exist, 

delegations were asked to further elaborate on their positions and underlying 

concerns, so as to possibly identify areas of convergence and areas of divergence. 

 

An increased number of delegations spoke in favour of moving towards the 

negotiation of a convention on the basis of the articles. Pointing to the extensive 



law and that State practice itself should be allowed to develop. A fundamental 

concern in a negotiating exercise would be the risk of unravelling the work of the 




